
 

T he Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of 

production during it’s publications. 

T he originals have been lost, but to show the flavour of the content we have 

recreated an issue (33)  

a newsletter originally published in December 1991.  

T his was produced using T imeworks desktop publishing program and would have 

been printed on a coloured sheet of paper. All the layout mistakes and poor 

positioning of items are still shown, so as not to change the history  

of the development of the newsletter. 

A copy would have been posted on the studio noticeboard. 

T he only changes made to these have been the removal of  

personal phone numbers. 

This copy was taken from a scan of a draft newsletter 

All content is copyrighted 
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